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Extended Hours at the Winters Community Library begin August 19  
 

(Woodland, CA) – On Tuesday, August 19, extended hours at the Winters Community Library, a 

branch of the Yolo County Library System, will begin.  Extended hours are: 

  

Mondays and Wednesdays: 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  

Tuesdays and Thursdays: 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

Fridays: 8:00 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. and 1:30 to 3:30 p.m.  

Saturdays: 1:00 to 5:00 p.m.   

 

The Winters Community Library operates as both the public library and the Winters High School library 

and serves all members of the community when open.  These longer hours are made possible by a 

partnership between the Winters High School and the Yolo County Library.  Morning hours will be 

staffed by the high school and its team of student interns.  Afternoon, evening and weekend hours will 

be staffed by Yolo County librarians and library assistants.   

 

“We are pleased to partner with the school district to offer more hours through the student intern 

program,” said County Librarian Patty Wong 

 

The Winters Community Library is located at 708 Railroad Avenue in Winters.  For more information 

about the branch, call (530) 795-4955.  For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: 

www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with the Yolo County Library on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.  
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